
 
Town of Arlington 

Office of the Town Manager 
 

Adam W. Chapdelaine 730 Massachusetts Avenue 
Town Manager  Arlington MA 02476-4908 
 Phone (781) 316-3010 
 Fax (781) 316-3019 
 E-mail:  achapdelaine@town.arlington.ma.us 
   Website:  www.arlingtonma.gov 
 
 
 
To: Members of the Board of Selectmen 
 
From: Adam Chapdelaine, Town Manager 
 
RE: Reallocation of CDBG Planning Funds 
 
Date: November 19, 2015 
 
 
 We are requesting that the Board, via this agenda item, vote to reallocate CDBG Planning 

funding that had previously been allocated to a zoning recodification effort.  The items as outlined in 

the attached memorandum from Laura Wiener have been prioritized by the Master Plan 

Implementation Committee and are driven by recommendations contained within the Master Plan. 

 If you have any questions or concerns in regard to this matter, please do not hesitate to ask. 
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